

# April 7, 2014

This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

**SAPA General Meeting** <u>THIS FRIDAY</u> the 11th at 5pm in 187 Graham. We'll be discussing the upcoming events for the remainder of the Spring Semester! You'll want to be there!

Registration has begun for the **4th Annual University of Delaware Graduate Student Forum** being held at the Clayton Hall Conference Center on April 23! You can register at http://tinyurl.com/GradForum2014-StudentReg.This is a great opportunity to present your research or to simply attend the sessions (resume builder!). Registration deadline is April 18th.

**SAPA Resume Workshop**. Thursday, April 10th at 5:30pm in 187 Graham Hall SAPA's Professional Development Committee has scheduled a resume workshop with a representative of UD's Career Services Center. Come get all your questions answered regarding how to best present yourself to potential employers.

**Graduate Student Trivia Night**, Friday, April 11th at 6 PM in The Speakeasy The first Graduate Student Trivia night will be held on Friday, April 11 at 6pm at The Speakeasy, the newly renovated bar exclusive to graduate students and professors. The theme is Diversity, Culture, and different countries. There will be 5 rounds with teams of 3-4 people. FREE APPETIZERS and chances to win prizes! Contact Verity Watson or David Karas with further inquiries.

**SAPA Bowling**, 10-11:30 PM, April 8th at Blue Hen Lanes (501 Newark Shopping Center) Come out for a fun night of bowling with your fellow policy nerds on Tuesday, April 8th at Blue Hen Lanes! A game and shoes are only \$2 on Tuesdays, so you can enjoy some fun with friends at a good price. RSVP to Ben Wallace by 5 PM on Tuesday, the 8th, at benw@udel.edu so we can reserve the correct number of lanes. You're welcome to bring friends.

**City of Wilmington Community Project Day**: Saturday, April 26th. On the morning of the 26th, we'll be going to Wilmington to help community organizations carry out cleanup and beautification projects. Sign-ups will be posted in the next newsletter. This is a community service project we've been involved with for several years and it is always a great time!



# April 7, 2014

## First Friday, May 2nd, in Philadelphia

SAPA will be taking a trip on the first Friday in May to explore First Fridays, a monthly open house for over 40 art galleries in Philly. The event is 5-9 PM, so we will probably car-pool or take the train to get there around 6. If there is interest, people could stay later for dinner/nightlife in Old City.

Contact Ben Wallace with your questions, suggestions and tentative RSVP. If you have a car and can drive, please let him know. For more information on this fun, classy event, see <a href="http://www.visitphilly.com/events/philadelphia/first-friday/">http://www.visitphilly.com/events/philadelphia/first-friday/</a>. The event is free, but you may be asked to contribute a small amount towards your transportation. More details will follow.

#### **DIP Project Showcase**

May 10th, 2014 Multipurpose Room in Trabant

Event Hours: 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm

The Design Innovation and Positivity Club are hosting a University of Delaware Project Convention on May 10th, 2014. The DIP Convention will expose a student and public audience to the latest in UD college student innovations. DIP is on the lookout for amazing art, fashion, electronics, handcrafts, social impact projects, mechanical creations and other projects. If you or someone you know would like to be a part of the showcase, please submit a project submission at the link provided. Project Submission. Also, photographer, videographer, t-shirt design, booklet design, and other advertisement positions are open.

Further Information about the event can be found at: http://www.dipshowcase.com/http://www.dipmovement.com/

Questions can be directed to: Adam Stein, DIP Club President, ajstein@udel.edu or Matt Benedict DIP Vice President, mbenedic@udel.edu

#### SAVE THE DATES

Friday, May 16th - SAPA Crawl Tuesday, May 20th - SAPA Spring Picnic

### Thanks,

### **SAPA BOARD**

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater)

Please feel free to email us at <u>SAPAssociation@gmail.com</u> with any questions, comments, or additions to the weekly email. Thanks!